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Your reference: 4824548

2 2 NOV 2017
Councillor Katie Mime
Mayor
Tweed Shire Council
tsc@tweed.nsw.gov.au

Dear Councillor Milne

Thank you for your letter of 9 November 2017 concerning the Adani mine. I have been
requested to reply to you on behalf of the Office of the Premier and Minister for the Arts.

As you are aware a state election will be held in Queensland on 25 November 2017.

As such, it is not possible at this time to provide a substantive reply to your letter.

Please be assured that as soon as the result of the election is known, your
correspondence will receive full attention and a reply will be forwarded to you as soon
as possible.

Again, thank you for bringing this matter to the Premier's attention.

Yours sincerely

Graham Frame
Deputy Director−General
Policy Division
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